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FINAL PUBLIC BUDGET HEARING 

September 26, 2018 6:30 P.M.  

  

Present  

Mayor Dudley, Vice-Mayor Howell (via telephone), Councilmember DeSimone, 

Councilmember Roberts and Councilmember Troup, Manager Campbell and Attorney 

Mora  

  

Resolution No. 18-12 adopting a final millage rate for FY 18-19 

Attorney Mora read Resolution No. 18-12 in full.  Councilmember Troup made a motion 

to approve Resolution No. 18-12, Councilmember DeSimone seconded.  

  

Public comment:  Resident Maureen Boberg was concerned about having a majority 

to take the vote.  

 

Attorney Mora responded that the Councilmember DeSimone is a fully vested 

member of this body until further notice. There is no legal requirement that someone 

participates in the workshops to be able to vote on the matter at a Public Hearing.  

This is a valid vote of this body, with a proper quorum present.  

 

Councilmember Troup - yes 

Councilmember Roberts - no 

Councilmember DeSimone - yes 

 

Vice-Mayor Howell  - yes 

Mayor Dudley  - yes 

  

Resolution No. 18-13 adopting a final budget for FY 18-19  

Attorney Mora read Resolution No. 18-13 in full.  Councilmember DeSimone made a 

motion to approve Resolution No. 18-13 Councilmember Troup seconded.  

  

There were no public comments  

  

Councilmember Troup - yes 

Councilmember Roberts - no 

Councilmember DeSimone - yes 

Vice-Mayor Howell  - yes 

Mayor Dudley  - yes 

  

Attorney Mora stated he had sent the correspondence to the Governor’s office to about 

the Town’s concerns relative to Councilmember tenure on the body. The General 

Council and the Executive Office of the Governor have received and discussed the 

matter.   

This matter will continue to be followed up on. 
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Manager Campbell stated Vice-Mayor Howell had indicated that he has been fully 

aware of the budget discussions.  

 

Vice-Mayor Howell wanted to thank everyone for their support, especially Manager 

Campbell who delivered all the budget materials to him.  

 

Adjournment  

Councilmember DeSimone made a motion to adjourn, Councilmember Roberts 

seconded.  The final public budget hearing adjourned at 6:44 P.M.  

  

Respectfully submitted,  

Cindy McCarthy Matson 

Town Clerk  

 

 


